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CANCELLATION OF DAY OF REVIEW OF APPORTIONMENTS 

 
CROCKERY LAKE CONSOLIDATED DRAIN 

 
Please be advised that the Day of Review of Apportionments for the Crockery Lake 

Consolidated Drain that was scheduled for Tuesday, October 20, 2020, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 
p.m.., at the Office of the Ottawa County Water Resources Commissioner, has been 
CANCELLED.  

 
 Additional written notice will be provided in the event that the Day of Review of 
Apportionments is rescheduled. If you have any questions, please call (616) 994-4530. 
 

 
Joe Bush 
Ottawa County Water Resources Commissioner 

 


